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Report of the VP Finance, AUS Council March 8th
Hey guys,

I apologize for not being there in person this week, I’ve been out of the country for the last couple of weeks for personal reasons and I should be back this weekend. 

Transition:

I will begin transition with the newly elected VP Finance, Noah Lew, as soon as I’m back in the country. As he’s a member of the FMC, he already has an understanding of the financials of the AUS and that’s definitely a step in the right direction to start.

Audit 2016-2017

I met with the auditors in the week before last and the tentative week for the audit has been decided as the third week of May. I’ve also filed our payroll tax return and that should conclude our dealings with the government for this fiscal year.

Respectfully submitted,

Deepak Punjabi
Office: (514) 398-1993
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